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Project progress assessment

< Background Information

As laid down in art. 12 of the Subsidy Contract (SC) the Managing Authority (MA) has the right of
withdrawal from the contract if well founded doubts on the sound and proper implementation of the
project arise. Therefore the programme has foreseen the instrument of a Project Progress
Assessment (PPA) to be carried out in case the first and the second Progress Report (PR) shows
evidence of unsatisfying and problematic implementation.

The purpose of the PPA is to analyse the main reasons for delay and problems at that stage. Together
with the project a working plan to overcome the difficulties will be developed. Only if no potentials for
improvement are identified, the MA will make use of the right of withdrawal from the SC.

The PPA will be carried out by the Joint Technical Secretariat (JTS) with the support of the Alpine
Contact Points (ACP). A report including a recommendation for further steps will be submitted to the
Programme Committee (PC) who will take the final decision.

< Guidance

Clear guidance on how the PPA is performed will be included in spring 2008.

< Annexes

+ Article 12 of the Subsidy Contract
+ Model Project Progress Assessment (not yet available)
+ Model Progress Report (PR) with guidance
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